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Thank you Council Members Meadows, Fligor, and Weinberg for passing the Los Altos
Climate Action and Adaptation Plan at the March 8 Council meeting. This means a lot to me
as I am a Los Altos High School student and the CAAP will contribute to a sustainable planet
for my future and my classmates.

However, the CAAP included a letter from Mayor Enander. Not only did the letter not address
the high-priority issues in the CAAP, but the mayor did not vote to support the CAAP! 

I respectfully request that this letter be removed from the CAAP. 

Sincerely,
Michael Young
Los Altos Resident
Los Altos High School Student


